
From: Sonia Jones <SfJones@charlestoncounty.org>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/31/2017 1:57:49 PM
Subject: Board vacancies

Good afternoon Ms. Lily:
 
Can you please provide me with a list of board vacancies for any boards that deal with senior citizens? I have a 
legislator that is inquiring about such boards. I left a voice message yesterday, but figured this may be the quickest 
way to get a response.
 
I would appreciate any information that you can provide as it relates to board vacancies.
 
I hope you have a great rest of the week.
 
Best regards,
 
 

Sonia F. Jones
Senior Legislative Assistant
Charleston County Legislative Delegation
2500 City Hall Lane
North Charleston, SC 29406
Phone: 843-740-5855
Fax: 843-308-4794
E-mail: sfjones@charlestoncounty.org

 
This transmission is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain information that is privileged and confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, distribution, or copying of this information is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify us immediately by telephone at (843) 
740-5855.
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